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Item 5. OTHER EVENTS

                  On June 5, 2002, Apartment Investment and Management Company
("AIMCO") completed the sale of 8,000,000 shares of its Class A Common Stock in
an underwritten public offering for which Morgan Stanley & Co. Incorporated
acted as underwriter. AIMCO also gave the underwriter an option to purchase
1,200,000 additional shares of the Class A Common Stock to cover overallotments.
The sale was made pursuant to an Underwriting Agreement, dated May 30, 2002, a
copy of which is included as Exhibit 1.1 to this report and incorporated herein
by reference.
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                  The net proceeds to AIMCO from the sale of the shares of Class
A Common Stock, after deducting estimated expenses of $150,000 and underwriting
discounts and commissions of $2,240,000, were approximately $369,210,000. The
net proceeds were invested in the AIMCO operating partnership, which will use
approximately $279,500,000 of such net proceeds to repay the AIMCO operating
partnership's outstanding indebtedness under its revolving credit facility. The
AIMCO operating partnership will use the remaining net proceeds to prepay a term
loan, the proceeds of which were used to fund the acquisition of Casden
Properties Inc. in March 2002. In addition, the AIMCO operating partnership may
borrow funds under the revolving credit facility to prepay all or some of the
remaining balance of the term loan.

Item 7. FINANCIAL STATEMENTS, PRO FORMA FINANCIAL INFORMATION AND EXHIBITS.

(c)      Exhibits

                  The following exhibits are filed with this report:

Exhibit
Number            Description
-------           -----------

1.1               Underwriting Agreement, dated May 30, 2002, by and among
                  Apartment Investment and Management Company, a Maryland
                  corporation, AIMCO Properties, L.P., a Delaware limited
                  partnership, and Morgan Stanley & Co. Incorporated, as
                  Underwriter.

5.1               Opinion of Piper Rudnick LLP regarding the validity of the
                  Class A Common Stock.

23.1              Consent of Piper Rudnick LLP (included in Exhibit 5.1)

                                    SIGNATURE

                  Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of
1934, the registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by
the undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                         APARTMENT INVESTMENT AND
                                         MANAGEMENT COMPANY

Date: June 5, 2002                       By: /s/ Paul J. McAuliffe
                                             -----------------------------------
                                             Paul J. McAuliffe
                                             Executive Vice President and Chief
                                             Financial Officer
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                   EXHIBIT INDEX TO CURRENT REPORT ON FORM 8-K
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                  partnership, and Morgan Stanley & Co. Incorporated, as
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